


Our translator for this 
evening is MS. aurelina ramirez



WELCOME 
TO OUR PLC 
VIRTUAL 
MEETING



MEET OUR PLC COUNCIL MEMBERS
OUR  PLC PRESIDENT 
CHEVONNA HARDY

OUR PLC VICE 
PRESIDENT CHERYL 
McFADDENOUR PLC SECRETARY 

ROXANNE LIVERPOOL



OUR PARENT 
COORDINATOR
MS. MELODY PINK



Quick Virtual Housekeeping
● Please  Mute your Screen
● Please Do Not Click Present or Hook your Screen to the TV ( It Interferes with the 

Presentation)
● Please Type your Name, Scholar’s Name & Email  Address in the Comment Section for 

Attendance
● Please type any Questions in the Comment Section relating to the Meeting
● NOTE: This PLC Virtual Meeting will be recorded & posted on our school website

V



Our moderator for the EVENING will be  MS. JADE McCLINTON- DORLEY

                                WCHS ALUMNI CLASS OF 2019



UPDATE FROM 
OUR PRINCIPAL 
LESTER SAMSON

OUR REOPENING PLAN IS STILL 
IN PROGRESS AND AS SOON AS 
IT’S COMPLETED AND 
APPROVED, WE WILL BE 
INFORMING STUDENTS AND 
FAMILIES. PLEASE CHECK ALL 
EMAILS, OUR WEBSITE AND 
SOCIAL MEDIA ACCOUNTS FOR 
UPDATES.
 
THANK YOU,
PRINCIPAL LESTER SAMSON



Ms. Cammie Crawford
Community Outreach Specialist
The HOPE Program 
Email: ccrawford@thehopeprogram.org
www.thehopeprogram.org

http://www.thehopeprogram.org/


PRESENTED BY MS. PINK



-Free meals at 400 NYC Meal Hubs-https://bit.ly/freemeals1
      Any new yorker who wants one can get three free meals a day 
at more than 400 Meal hubs across the city, including vegetarian 
and halal options- contact NotifyNYC@oem.nyc.gov with 
questions/concerns

-Plentiful- text “FOOD” or “COMIDA” to the number 726-879 
(PANTRY)
      A free, easy to use reservation service for food pantries and the 
people they serve. Text from any phone for registration directions in 
9 languages to pick up a bag of groceries at a pantry within walking 
distance of your house, no questions asked. (You DO NOT need to 
download the app to make a reservation)
https://www.plentifulapp.com/ 

https://bit.ly/freemeals1
mailto:NotifyNYC@oem.nyc.gov
https://www.plentifulapp.com/


-Free Baby Formula- Dial 718-405-9111
      WIC members can have baby formula delivered FREE to 
all NYC boroughs
-NY Statewide COVID 19 Mental Health Hotline-info, call 
1-844-863-9314
      The Help Line is staffed by volunteers, including mental 
health professionals, who have received training in crisis 
counseling
-National Domestic Violence Hotline- 1-800-799-SAFE 
(7233)
     Phone hotline and online chat support & resources for 
victims of domestic violence: 
https://www.thehotline.org/help/ . The hotline is available 
24/7 in more than 200 languages. All calls are free and 
confidential 

https://www.thehotline.org/help/


PLC COUNCIL WHO WE 
ARE AND WHAT WE DO
Presented by PLC President Chevonna Hardy

Our PLC Mission…
    The PLC REPRESENTS THE PARENTS AND GUARDIANS OF 
WILLIAMSBURG CHARTER HIGH SCHOOL. WE MEET MONTHLY AS A 
COLLECTIVE GROUP TO UNITE AND DISCUSS ALL PARENT ISSUES AND 
CONCERNS. WE THE PLC WORK FOR YOU THE PARENTS. YOUR VOICES, 
YOUR COMMENTS, AND CONCERNS, ARE HEARD THROUGH US. OUR 
GROUP WAS FOUNDED IN 2018 AND WE BELIEVE THAT EVERY SCHOLAR 
DESERVES AN OUTSTANDING EDUCATION. TOGETHER WE CAN CHANGE 
HISTORY AND CHANGE LIVES.



WHAT DOES IT MEAN TO BE A 
PLC MEMBER?
PRESENTED BY PLC PRESIDENT 
CHEVONNA HARDY

- You are automatically enrolled 
- Invites to monthly meetings
- Access to family and community resources
- Opportunity to let your voice be heard



PLC & Reopening Survey
Presented by Cheryl McFadden



COVID-19 Re-Opening
● Parent Survey Results
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COVID-19 Re-Opening
● Staff & Parent Survey Results Disaggregate Data 

○ 40% of Staff/Teachers (38 out of 96) are only fine with Fully Remote 
Instruction

○ 43% of Teachers (28 out of 65) are only fine with Fully Remote 
Instruction

○ 33% of Parents (165 out of 497) would only allow their child to attend 
Fully Remote Instruction

○ 9% of Parents (47 out of 497) would only allow their child to attend 
Fully in-person Instruction

○ 41% of Parents (207/497) would only allow their child to attend Hybrid 
Instruction

○ 43% of Parents (216 out of 497) would allow their child to attend Fully 
Remote or Hybrid Instruction



             Parent Voice 

Parents, in the chat please type in all 
questions you have on the reopening. 
We will call on you to respond. All 
questions will be forwarded to the 
Head of the School. 



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdACV
3upiElLs-QifJb_DA4NjVDNVpLWIv7IquNF_FGNnSvQ/view
form?usp=sf_link

PARENT REOPENING FORUM EXIT TICKET

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdACV3upiElLs-QifJb_DA4NjVDNVpLWIv7IquNF_FGNnSvQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdACV3upiElLs-QifJb_DA4NjVDNVpLWIv7IquNF_FGNnSvQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdACV3upiElLs-QifJb_DA4NjVDNVpLWIv7IquNF_FGNnSvQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


PLC EMAIL :  plc@thewcs.org
N
 Note: Contact the PLC for concerns on 
Reopening and all Parent Concerns. 



THANK YOU FOR COMING TO OUR 
MEETING
● You can contact Ms. Pink via email at  mpink@thewcs.org 

Monday - Thursday 9am-2pm. I’m just an email away
● ATTEND ALL SUMMER MEETINGS & PARENT WORKSHOPS, IT’S ALL 

FOR YOU
● LIKE US ON INSTAGRAM & FACEBOOK FOR UPDATES, RESOURCES & 

MORE…

mailto:mpink@thewcs.org

